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It gives me great pleasure to see the Bothwell Foundation begin a newsletter to help
keep our many supporters informed of the what, when, why, how, and who benefits

from our efforts. The Bothwell Foundation was launched in 2005 by some insightful
locals who saw the need for additional financial help for our hospital. Their goal was to
enhance the hospital’s reputation and marketing efforts to assure a continued and
successful partnership in our community.  It was their belief that a strong and growing
hospital was directly related to a strong and growing community. Through their
dedication and vision, the Bothwell Foundation has grown to become an asset to the
hospital. In turn, our hospital has become a respected and progressive regional facility
helping to attract people and businesses to our area.

Over the past 13 years, the Sedalia area and the outlying Pettis and Benton counties
have enabled the foundation to help the hospital add a state-of-the-art cancer and
cardiac wing, purchase a 3-D mammography machine, supply newborn bassinets and
blanket warmers, and remodel the McLaughlin Chapel. In addition, we have granted
numerous scholarships for continuing and new education, provided gas cards for cancer
patients driving long distances, and financed a cancer services patient needs fund.  The
foundation benefactors can be proud of the many incredible opportunities that have
been presented to our patients, employees, and community.

None of this could be possible without the generosity of our communities.  We
appreciate all of the individuals, families, and businesses alike who come together to
support the foundation and make all of this possible.  During this holiday season of
giving, we hope you reflect on the importance of having such great health care so close
to home.  Please consider the Bothwell Foundation in your year-end contributions.  

I want to thank you for your time and wish you a very happy holiday season.

Stafford Swearingen
2017 Board President

Letter from the Board President

“The foundation

benefactors can be

proud of the many

incredible opportunities

that have been

presented to our

patients, employees,

and community.”

“
Stafford Swearingen
2017 Board President 
Bothwell Foundation
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2017 Bothwell Foundation Events

april 29, 2017

2017 Lub Dub
The 10th anniversary
Lub Dub 5K/10K
Walk/Run was held at
the Bothwell Regional
Health Center on april

29. Despite the torrential downpour, we
had 678 registered participants and raised
more than $34,500 for the Camye Callis
gaspard Memorial Heart Fund making this
our most successful Lub Dub to date!

Special thanks to our sponsors:
Presenting Sponsor: Central Bank of
Sedalia
Start line Sponsor: Missouri Heart Center
finish line Sponsor: McCarthy Toyota
design Sponsor: Callis Integrated
Marketing
Tribute Sponsor: Crossroads Hospice
finisher Medals Sponsor: LammTech
Survivor Sponsor: Maxion Wheels
Photo area Sponsor: Proenergy
food area Sponsor: McDonalds
Bronze Level Sponsors:
Bryant Motors
Buckley & Buckley
Culligan Water
general Cable
guardsman Security
HealthyU
Katy Trail Health System
MFa Incorporated
My Bloomin’ Business
Pittsburg Corning
Septagon Construction Company, Inc.
Starline, Inc.
InKind:
BobFM and KXKX, County Distributing,
Culligan Water, Hank’s Portable Toilets,
McDonalds, Panera Bread, Pepsi,
Starbucks, Woods Supermarkets

moNth of october

Pinktober 
This year, the
Foundation held
its first-ever
Pinktober

Campaign, which created awareness
and raised funds for breast cancer
treatment through the gene Loveall
Cancer Services Fund. Funds were
raised by working with community
partners and selling Pinktober shirts
to Bothwell employees and the
community. This year, the campaign
raised more than $11,000.

Special thanks to our community
partners that worked with us on
Pinktober this year:
Central Bank of Sedalia
Moore’s greenhouse and Flower Shop
Yeager’s Cycle

may 4, 2017

2017 Kickin’ It For a
Cure Game
The Smith-Cotton girls Soccer Team
held their annual Kickin’ It For a Cure
game to raise funds for our gene
Loveall Cancer Services Fund. This year,
the game raised more than $4,300.

The first Celebrity Bartender Competition was held
on November 9 at the Sedalia Country Club. Six
local celebrities served signature drinks to guests
while competing against each other to see who
could raise the most tips. all proceeds benefited

the Bothwell Foundation’s gene Loveall Cancer Services Fund. Kyle
weymuth from WK was the 2017 Celebrity Bartender Competition
Champion and Kyle herrick from Bryant Motors was the 2017
Crowd Favorite Winner.
2017 Celebrity Bartenders
Kyle herrick—Bryant Motors
Matt irwin—City of Sedalia Fire Department
Stafford Swearingen—elliott Management Services
andrew Treuner—Treuner Masonry
Kyle weymuth—WK Chevrolet
david woolery—Sedalia Police Department

November 9, 2017

Celebrity Bartender Competition
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2017 FUNDINg ReCaP:
Numerous Funding Projects Round Out the Year

The Bothwell Foundation has been busy this
year with numerous projects.  With your

support, we have been able to fund the following
projects:
• Provided Cardiac Monitoring equipment to be

used throughout Bothwell Regional Health
Center

• Provided funding for the Susan O’Brien Fischer
Cancer Center to become the first treatment
facility in the state of Missouri to have a High
Dose Brachytherapy and accuBoost Treatment
Program 

• Provided gas cards and ensure for cancer patients
• Funded aeD’s to be purchased for Benton

County and Bothwell Medical equipment
• Funded a new nursing internship program at

Bothwell Regional Health Center
• awarded more than $9,800 in scholarships
• Funded Halo Sleep Sacks to promote safe

sleep habits for babies. each baby born at
Bothwell Regional Health Center will receive
one starting in 2018

• Purchased six special recliners for patients in
the Outpatient Infusion Center

• Purchased a Jaszczak Phantom to be used in
Bothwell’s Radiology department to help
maintain high quality imaging standards on
Bothwell’s nuclear medicine equipment

• Provided grants to Benton County Hospice and
Crossroads Hospice, which serve patients in
Pettis and Benton County. 

Photos:
1. Bothwell Foundation Board President, Stafford

Swearingen, presents a check to Benton County
Hospice.

2. Bothwell Foundation Director, Lauren Thiel, presents
a check to Crossroads Hospice.

3. Bothwell Regional Health Center Employees receive
gas cards to provide to cancer patients undergoing
treatment at the Susan O’Brien Fischer Cancer
Center. 

4. Bothwell Regional Health Center Radiology
Department employees pose with the Jaszczak
Phantom.

5. Bothwell Regional Health Center employees Janice
Johnson and Carlos Algebares pose with CEO Jimmy
Robertson after they received scholarships during
Hospital Week.

6. The Jaszczak Phantom, which is used in the Bothwell
Radiology Department. 

1

2

3

4

5

6
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Letter from the Executive Director

It has been an exciting year for the Bothwell Foundation. There were many changes
that took place in 2017— from a new director to new events and even a new logo!

Though there have been several changes in our office, there is one thing that stays the
same — dedication and commitment. The Bothwell Foundation has shown its
dedication and commitment to Bothwell Regional Health Center and the community
through its many projects throughout our 12-year history, and we are committed to
continuing that tradition.  

Some highlights from 2017 include: 

• inaugural Celebrity Bartender Competition and Pinktober Campaign were
successful fundraisers because of you and your support.  

• The 10th annual lub dub 5K/10K Run/walk had record-breaking numbers with
675 participants registered!

• Bothwell Regional health Center recruited seven new physicians, expanded
services and installed leading-edge technology and equipment. 

• The Bothwell foundation Board gained three new board members (Katelin Hladik,
Terri Paul, and Betty Sue Viterna), each of which has played an important role in
moving the Foundation forward and new ideas and energy. 

• So far through our events and donations we have raised more than $199,000 for
Bothwell Regional health Center and our community.  We are overwhelmed by
your generosity and continued support. 

• More than $120,000 given by the Foundation to different projects at Bothwell
Regional Health Center to enhance patient care, provide new technology and
provide a safe environment for patients and employees. 

It is truly a privilege to work at Bothwell.  One of the most fulfilling aspects of my
position is the opportunity to build relationships with our donors, sponsors,
supporters and volunteers.  as we move forward, I look forward to getting to know
each of you more. 

Lauren Thiel
Executive Director 

PS - Please remember to “Like” our Facebook Page (facebook.com/BothwellFoundation)
to stay up to date on all the latest events and happenings.  

“The Bothwell Foundation has

shown its dedication and

commitment to Bothwell

Regional Health Center and

the community through its

many projects throughout our

12-year history, and we are

committed to continuing that

tradition.”

“
Lauren Thiel
Executive Director 
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Foundation-funded Equipment Helps
Patient Comfort in Cancer Center

Leadership and physicians in the Susan
O’Brien Fischer Cancer Center

understand the importance of comfort for
their patients, especially those undergoing
chemo and radiation. Knowing it is a
stressful and emotional time for their
patients, they are constantly looking for
ways to improve technology and relieve
some of that stress and unease. 

Dr. William Decker, radiation oncologist at
Bothwell Regional Health Center,
recognized a need for lung cancer patients
that he was treating. These patients
undergo extremely precise radiation
therapy procedures in which a large dose
of radiation is administered to a very
specific location. In order to accomplish
this, patients have to be as still as possible.
The patient’s movements must be limited,
and the previous system used a heavy
plastic drape that was placed over the
patient. Often times this caused a 

sense of claustrophobia and was very
uncomfortable for the patient.

To improve this for these patients, Dr.
Decker worked with Jason Sharp, director of
cancer services, to request funding from
the Bothwell Foundation for the new Civco
Body Pro-Lok Immobilization System. This
system allows patients to be immobilized in
a more secure manner, which then allows
them better control of breathing and body
movements with a more open design. Dr.
Decker is now using this system, and says
the new technology is much more
comfortable for the patients.  

“The equipment and funds we have
received from the Foundation have been
wonderful for the cancer center. With the
funds provided through the Foundation’s
gene Loveall Cancer Fund, the cancer
center has been able to purchase
equipment to help our patients be more
comfortable, provide ensure to help our
patients receive nutritional supplement
during their treatments, and make gas gift
cards available for patients with financial
needs to get back and forth to treatments.
Our patients appreciate all the Foundation
does and are very thankful to have these
options available to them,” said Dr. Decker.  

“Our patients appreciate

all the Foundation does

and are very thankful to

have these options

available to them.”

“
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Donors Make Exceptional Health Care 
Extraordinary!

P R I O R I T I E S

Based on medical needs and future plans, Bothwell Regional Health 
Center identifies highest fundraising priorities through councils and 
committees made up of clinicians, researchers and administrators.  
Those needs are then approved by the Hospital’s senior leadership team 
as well as the Foundation’s Board of Directors. 

In keeping with donor wishes, the Foundation distributes funds to the highest-priority needs 
identified in the following areas: 

Our donors support the outstanding 
medical minds at Bothwell and enable our 
doctors, nurses and staff to deliver care 
that saves lives and changes lives in our 
community. With the continued 
philanthropic support of our community, 
Bothwell will be a leader in the new era of 
extraordinary health care. 

We match the philanthropic goals of our 
donors with the identified priority needs 
of Bothwell Regional Health Center.

DIRECT DONATIONS 
The cost for encouraging 
and collecting direct 
donations (major gifts, 
single/monthly/ annual gifts, 
planned gifts, memorial 
gifts) to our Foundation is 
$0.16 for every dollar raised, 
based on total revenue.

Donors fund the extra equipment, 
better technology, education and 
enhanced patient care and 
programs we need to get well and 
stay well.

Bothwell Regional Health Center 
delivers care at a level well above 
what might be expected for a 
community of our size. Our goal, with 
your help, is to keep it that way. 

Where Does the Money Come From?

Where Does the Money Go?

Why Give?

41%
EVENTS 
The cost for conducting our 
Signature Events and supporting 
our Community Events is $0.44 
for every dollar raised, based on 
total revenue. These costs are 
completely covered by corporate 
partnerships and/or ticket sales. 

44%
INVESTMENT INCOME 
The cost for administration of 
the Foundation, including 
investment administration, is 
$0.25 of every dollar raised, 
based on total revenue. 

15%
In 2017, more 

than $235,000 
has been raised. 

CANCER 
CARE

CARDIAC 
CARE

STROKE 
CARE

SCHOLARSHIPS HOSPICE WOMEN’S 
CARE

GENERAL 
CARE

Donations to Bothwell 
Foundation make an 

extraordinary impact at 
Bothwell Regional Health 

Center, to its programs 
and most importantly,
 for the patients and 

families we serve.

$ $ $ $
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2017 Donations

Ms. Lynda alcorn
Ms. Kelli anders
Ms. Sarah anderson
Mr. and Ms. Larry ashbrook
Ms. Nichole aulisio
Dr. and Mrs. Kenneth azan
Mr. Tom Bailey
Ms. Brittany Bakert
Mr. and Mrs. Dallas Baldwin
Ms. Robin Balke
Ms. Pam Barb
Ms. Leah a. Bargfrede
Ms. Billie Barnes
Ms. Bailey Barnes
Mr. Rafael Barragan
Mr. and Mrs. alfred Bartol
Ms. Lynda Beasley
Mrs. Mary Beatty
Ms. Diane Bergman
Mr. Dover Biery
Mrs. Marie Bingaman
Ms. Deanna Bingham
Ms. Melissa Boeschen
Ms. Janet Bombella
Mr. and Mrs. Donald

Borgman
Ms. Jennifer Bottcher
Ms. Tina Bowen
Ms. Natalya Boychuk
Dr. and Mrs. Stuart

Braverman
Mr. and Mrs. Tracy

Bredehoeft
Mrs. Leora Bremer
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Brown
Ms. Carrie Brown
Ms. Pamela Bruns
Mr. and Mrs. James P.

Buckley
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas

Buffington
Ms. Candice Burch
Mr. James Callis
Mr. and Mrs. Cliff Callis
Ms. Brenda Campbell
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Canon
Ms. Kimberly Carlos
Ms. Kendra Cashatt
Ms. Marlayne Clark
Ms. Kristin Cloe
Ms. Tammy Coffey
Ms. Krystal Coleman
Ms. Mary Comer
Ms. Linda Cook
Mr. and Mrs. Jon Cook
Ms. Mary Cook
Ms. Conni Cooper
Ms. Kimberly Cox
Mr. and Mrs. Jeremy Cox
Ms. Jessica Craig
Ms. Lisa Crain
Ms. Maxine Crank
Ms. Beverly Crawford
Ms. Whitney Cromley

Ms. Kelly Crosswhite
Mr. and Mrs. earl Crouch
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Cruse
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Cruse
Mr. and Mrs. David g. Curry
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Deer
Ms. glenda Dekeyser
Ms. Tia Demand
Ms. Bobbi Doyel
Ms. angela Doyle
Mr. Jay eastlick
Mr. and Mrs. Dale eckhoff
Ms. Linda eckhoff
Mr. austin elliott
Mr. and Mrs. Howard

elmore, Jr.
Ms. gweneth Fields
Mr. and Mrs. David Floyd
Ms. Jenny Force
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Forrester
Mr. Bob Forsyth
Ms. Connie Fosnow
Mr. and Mrs. William Fosnow
Mr. and Mrs. Russell Fosnow
Mr. and Mrs. eldon Freese
Mr. and Mrs. Denny Frisch
Mr. David gaspard
Ms. Cheryl glines
Mr. and Mrs. Mickey

goodman
Mr. David goodson
Ms. Judy gray
Mr. and Mrs. Peter greene
Mr. Richard gruenewald
Bsj Cancer Fighting Team
Ms. Sue Haase
Ms. Debra Hagle
Mr. and Mrs. Steve

Hartmann
Mr. and Mrs. Justin

Hartmann
Mr. and Mrs. John Hays
Ms. Sue Heckart
Ms. april Hendricks
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Henke
Ms. eileen Hensley
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Henson
Mr. and Mrs. Kyle Herrick
Ms. Veronica Hiller
Ms. Dawn Hoff
Mr. and Mrs. Rock Hoffmann
Mr. and Mrs. James 

Holman, Jr.
Ms. Betty Hopkins
Mr. eric Hopper
Ms. Crystal Hoyes
Ms. Mary Huggins
Mrs. Carol Hyatt Bolin
Mr. and Mrs. Ben Iman
Ms. Frieda Ingram
Ms. Christina Jackson

Ms. Bonnie Jackson
Ms. Stacy Jeffries
Mr. and Mrs. gary Jennings
Ms. Betty Bob Jones
Mr. and Mrs. John H. Joy
Mr. and Mrs. Mark W.

Kelchner
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Kelly
Mr. and Mrs. Ray Kendrick
Ms. Kory Kephart
Ms. Tina King
Ms. Patricia King
Ms. Sarah Knott
Ms. Lawrie Knox
Mr. Bart Kuhns
Mrs. emily Kullman
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Lampe
Ms. Kristin Largent
Ms. Dena Leggiero
Mr. Christopher Lemoine
Ms. Sydney Lindgren
Ms. grace Linn
Mr. and Mrs. Roger

Linneman
Ms. angel Little
Ms. angela Longan
Mr. and Mrs. Billy Lynde
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Mach
Mr. and Mrs. anthony Marek
Ms. Linda Marek
Ms. Julie Mateja
Mr. and Mrs. Richard

McKeon
Ms. Rose McMullin
Mrs. Kathy McMullin
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Menze
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck Mergen
Mr. and Mrs. Ronnie

Miesner
Mr. and Mrs. Danny

Minshall
Ms. Rebecca Molina
Mr. and Mrs. Tim Monnig
Mr. and Mrs. Tony Monsees
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Moore
Mr. and Mrs. Dave Moore
Ms. Kristy Moore
Ms. Deborah Mullins
Ms. Kristina Musgrave
Ms. Janet Naylor
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Neal
Ms. Wanda Nelson
Ms. ashley O'Bannon
Dr. and Mrs. Dave

Oberkrom
Ms. Rebekah Oehrke
Ms. Christina Oelrichs
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Page
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Palmer
Ms. Sandra Parkhurst
Ms. Kami Parney
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Paul
Ms. Tammie Peace
Ms. Barbara Peterson

Mr. and Mrs. geoffrey Pinkel
Ms. Sarah Plante
Ms. Nicole Porter
Ms. Brandi Potter
Mrs. Jan Pummill
Mr. and Mrs. alan

Quattlebaum
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Rath
Ms. Lisa Richardson
Ms. Celia Roasch
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Robinson
Ms. Susan Roe
Ms. Chelsea Rogers
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Rollings
Ms. Jordan Romain
Ms. Mary Saylor
Mr. and Mrs. Terry Saylor
Mr. and Mrs. Rick

Schlesselman
Ms. Shirley Schlobohm
Ms. Susan Schnetzler
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Scott
Ms. amber See
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Shoemaker
Ms. Tracy Simmons
Mr. and Mrs. alfred P. Simon
Mr. and Ms. Michael Simon
Mr. and Mrs. Travis Simpson
Ms. Natalie Sims
Ms. Brenda Sleeper
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Smith
Mrs. Lori Smith
Ms. Meghann Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Doug

Sokolowski
Ms. Brooklyn Spencer
Ms. Claire Spotts
Ms. Donna Sprinkle
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Stallo
Mr. Richard Swanagon
Mr. and Mrs. Stafford

Swearingen
Mr. and Mrs. John

Swearingen
Ms. adriana Thoennes
Mr. george Thompson
Mr. Spenser Thrasher
Ms. angel Tieman
Ms. Mary Traver
Ms. elizabeth Ulmer
Ms. Yaneth Uvario
Mr. glenn Varner
Mr. Jeremy Vesperman
Ms. Tammy Walker
Ms. Margaret Walters
Mr. and Mrs. John Warder
Mr. James Warner

Ms. Christina Watring
Ms. Tina Wheeler
Ms. Haley Wheeler
Mrs. Megan Wheeler
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Wilken
Ms. Peggy Williams
Mr. and Mrs. Sam Wollard
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Wright
Ms. Lindsey Young
Ms. Linda Zimmerschied
alpha Delta Kappa Teacher's

Sorority
Benton County enterprise
Bichsel Jewelry
Bothwell Hospital employees

Credit Union
BRHC auxiliary
BRHC Nurse Managers
Bryant Motors
Callis Integrated Marketing
Central Bank of Sedalia
Central Missouri Podiatry Inc
Chariton Tire LLC
Crossroads Hospice

Charitable Foundation
Ditzfeld Transfer, Inc
Dugan's Paint and Flooring
FCCLa
general Cable
goans Landscaping
guardsman Security &

Investigation, Inc.
Jerry green Trucking
Katy Trail Community Health
Law Office of Tina M. Luper,

LLC
Marshall Special Road

District Of County
Marshalls, Inc.
Maxion Wheels
MFa Incorporated
Missouri Cardiovascular

Specialists
My Blooming Business
Proenergy
Robert a. Treuner Masonry

Company
Sedalia Scottish Rite Club
Septagon Construction

Company, Inc
Smith Cotton girls Soccer
Southwest Storage Facility
Starline, Inc.
The Briar Foundation
WK Chevrolet
Womens Health & Surgical

Center, MD's, P.C.
Yeager's Cycle Sales, Inc

The Bothwell Foundation wants to extend a special “Thank You” to everyone who supported the Foundation from January 1, 2017
through December 1, 2017. 

“Alone we can do so little; together we
can do so much.”

– Helen Keller“
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DONOR WaLL:
Recognizing the Support of 
Businesses and Individuals

The Bothwell Foundation has been fortunate over the years to have wonderful
community support. This year, the Bothwell Foundation will install a donor wall to

recognize the support of businesses and individuals that have given $5,000 or more
since 2005 when the Bothwell Foundation was established. This feature will be in the
main lobby of the hospital, across from the auxiliary gift Shop. 

a reception will be held to unveil the donor wall in 2018. More information to come. 

The Gift of Giving 
If there are those on your gift-giving
list that have reached a stage in their
lives where they don’t want or need
material gifts, why not make a
donation in their honor to the
Bothwell Foundation? Once a gift is
made, the honoree will be notified
regarding your gift.

donations to the Bothwell
foundation help:

• Provide quality, state-of-the-art
healthcare services right here at
home;

• Bring current healthcare
technology and equipment to the
communities we serve;

• educate the next generation of
local healthcare professionals;

• Provide assistance to patients that
need help the most. 

To make a gift in someone’s honor,
please contact the Bothwell
Foundation office at 660-829-7786.

Dollars Making Sense 
On average, 500 babies are born at Bothwell Regional Health Center
each year.  In 2018, the Foundation will provide each baby born at
the hospital a Halo Sleep Sack that promotes safe sleep habits and
helps reduce the occurrence of SIDS. 

Since March 2017, more than 360 cases of ensure has been given to
chemotherapy and radiation patients in the Susan O’Brien Fischer
Cancer Center at Bothwell Regional Health Center. 

Since the Foundation was formed in 2005, more than $3.6 Million
has been given back to Bothwell Regional Health Center and to our
local community.
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DONOR SPOTLIgHT:
The First Gift — 
Investing in Our Community

In times of trouble, our hospital stands ready — a safety net — no matter the
situation.  Bothwell Regional Health Center would not be here without the founding

gift from John Homer Bothwell.  We are deeply appreciative of this gift, and continue to
celebrate the support it offers to our community for all the years to come. 

John Homer Bothwell, known as Homer to his friends, was a prominent Sedalia resident,
founder of Stonyridge Lodge, now known as the Bothwell Lodge State Park, and business
partner for the Hotel Bothwell. Bothwell, who was born Nov. 20, 1848, moved to Pettis
County in 1871 and served Sedalia in many ways during his life, including as assistant
prosecuting attorney and president of the Sedalia Board of Trade. He also represented
Sedalia in the Missouri general assembly. 

Mr. Bothwell recognized the need for expanded medical services in Sedalia. Motivated in
part by a desire to draw the State Fair to Sedalia, he strove to improve resources in
Sedalia, which included his business ventures to help start the hotel and the hospital. He
promised Sedalia residents he would contribute $100,000 to build the hospital, provided
they helped to raise the balance of the funds needed to finish the project. Bonds were
passed and the community raised the other half. The health center, which opened in
October 1930, is to this day named after Mr. Bothwell.

“Bothwell Regional

Health Center would

not be here without

the founding gift

from John Homer

Bothwell.” 

“
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2017 Board Members

Stafford Swearingen
President

James white
Vice President

Rick Schlesselman
Treasurer

Vicki oberkrom
Secretary

Jimmy Robertson
BRCH CEO

Betty Sue Viterna
Auxiliary President

James P. Buckley david Callis

Cara Canon dr. william decker david floyd Katelin hladik

Terri Paul John warder

Bothwell Foundation Staff
Foundation support staff salaries are paid for by Bothwell
Regional Health Center so that your full donation can be
used to benefit healthcare needs.

director
Lauren Thiel

administrative support
ann green

accounting support
Rachel Owens



601 e. 14th Street
Sedalia, MO 65301

our mission is to develop relationships and resources to support bothwell regional 
health center’s mission and improve the health of our communities.

How to DonateStay Connected!
please contact us with any questions, 

comments or to share your story.

We™ to hear from you!
660-829-7786 or lthiel@brhc.org

Facebook
bothwell foundation

www.brhc.org/
Donateonline

601 e. 14th St
Sedalia, mo 65301 660-829-7786

S A V E  T H E  D A T E

20
18 April 28, 2018

lub Dub 5K/10K
run/Walk

May 6-12, 2018
Nurses Week &
hospital Week

October 1-31, 2018
pinktober

Fall 2018
bi-annual 

foundation 
benefit

November 27, 2018
Giving tuesday


